Central West Presentation Comment Review (Version 2)
Planning Board Meeting

October 1, 2013

Jason:
Overall, pleased with the plan.
Plan encourages alternate modes of transportation, which might lead to a reductin in parking needs.
Points towards hope, concerned with “the use” of property connecting with 2020 goals.
Del:

Possibly consultant driven via initial maps.
Prefers a hybrid plan with less density now, more during the “life cycle” of area development.
Development examples too theoretical.
Doesn’t see any major issue with current plan, would like a traffic impact analysis.
Concerned with mixed-use redundancy along MLK.
John:

Town-wide traffic management needs to be addressed, including school impact, not necessarily a CW issue.
CW made up of fragmented thoughts.
Amity Church site will be sold and developed at some point in time.
Suzanne:

No rush due to UNC North delay.
Possible storm water issues.
MLK street view important, so keep an eye on heights.

Use 3D visualization to assist with height review.
Melissa:

Principles are good.
Initial maps for visualization is a good thing.
Would like to see estimates for the range of traffic counts with high/low density options.
Appreciates the height gradients near neighborhoods, and likes the mixed-use.
Andrea:
Principles are good, and should be used for comparisons periodically.
Alternate modes of transportation are good and walkability.
Height awareness relative to tree line should be taken into effect.
Possible storm water issues.
Neal:

Estes Drive needs current upgrade such as Weaver Dairy.
Greenway addition a positive.
Some market acceptable development will happen.
Kimberly:

The traffic impact sensitivity analysis of alternatives may lead to a hybrid option and a way to include some of the minority group ideas.
Would like to see storm water plan as property may be difficult to work.
Encourage accessory dwelling units in the area, likes the mixed-use and bike/ped offerring.
Summary of Comments:

Some traffic impact estimates at 2 or 3 levels of estimated development density would be useful.

Presented building heights seem acceptable, but should be mindful of relative tree heights.

More detailed review and plan for storm water effects and mitigation desired.

Positive feedback relative to alternate modes of transportation incorporated into plan.

Principles not reviewed, but generally accepted with commented desire for continual lookback.

Overall, there were positive comments about the presented plan from each board member along with one or more areas of concern.  Most would like time to think more about the plan, and are looking forward to the upcoming second presentation with updates, changes, and additions to the plan.
Drafted by Neal Bench, Planning Board Chair

October 11, 2013

Version 2:  Two days of Planning Board member input incorporated.

Sent to all Planning Board members, plus Meagen Wooley of the Planning Dept (CW liason).

